
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:32 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New homes on Meadowlily area 
 
Hi Mike, 
 
I'm the owner for the circle K (macs) store in summerside area located at 2030 
Meadowgate Blvd. 
 
I heard about the proposal for building approx. 88 homes on Meadowlily Road south 
and wanted to express my gratitude, can't wait to see them fully developed and ready 
for sale..... 
It would be nice to see this part of London getting developed, for sure this would also be 
good news for businesses around the area as well. 
 
Stay safe and healthy. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Hardeep Singh 
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